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Dear School Administrators:

Fire Prevention Week will be held from October 7th-13th with October 9th being Fire Prevention Day. 

While I know much of today’s security and safety efforts are focused upon bullying, cyber bullying, active shooters, and other types of violent crimes impacting our schools, I want to remind everyone not to lose site of the importance to remain committed to Fire Safety. I encourage each of you to consider having an activity or a visit from your local fire company as part of the Fire Prevention Week so our students and school community continue to be diligent in our efforts to prevent fires. 

For more information and suggested activities please go to https://www.nfpa.org/public-education/campaigns/fire-prevention-week.




Sincerely, 


Thomas E Alban
Director of Risk Management 
(office) 410-547-5424
(cell)      410-591-5717
(new fax)      410-547-3153  
(e-mail) talban@archbalt.org 

